## CITY OF RICHMOND



## REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO:

Richmond City Council

DATE:

November 4, 2002

FROM:

Councillor Harold Steves, Chair

Parks. Recreation and Cultural FILE:

Services

Committee

RE:

PORT OF THE YEAR AWARD

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, October 29, 2002, considered the above, and recommends as follows:

## COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION -

That one volunteer from the Tall Ships Event, as determined by the General Manager, Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services, be funded, from the Council Contingency Fund, to attend the Port of the Year ceremonies to be held in Fall 2002.

Councillor Harold Steves, Chair Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee